
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
MEETING DATE:  April 18, 2007 
 
SUBJECT: Audit Services Request for Proposal 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  1) Summary of Proposals Received 
    2) Martin, Starnes & Associates, CPAs, P.A. Proposal 
     
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
On March 16, 2007, Staff mailed out a Request for Proposal (RFP) for audit services to 
certified public accounting firms that have conducted local government audits in the 
western part of the State.  Three firms responded to the County’s request for proposal to 
conduct the annual financial and compliance audit for a three-year term.  Attached 
(Exhibit A) are the proposal results from these three firms. 
 
The certified public accounting firm, Martin, Starnes & Associates, CPAs, P.A., with 
offices in Taylorsville and Hickory has been determined by Staff to be the most qualified 
and best proposal received to conduct the County’s annual financial and compliance 
audit for the fiscal years ending June 30, 2007, 2008 and 2009.  They have proposed a 
fee of $49,500 to conduct the County’s current fiscal year audit.  The annual fee 
increases to $51,000 and $52,500 for the second and third years.  This firm currently 
performs the annual financial audit for 20 counties across the State and number of 
municipalities, governmental districts and public authorities.   Staff has contacted 
references about this firm and all comments were positive. 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
Staff recommends that the Board consider accepting the proposal (Exhibit B) submitted 
by Martin, Starnes & Associates, CPAs, P.A. to perform Henderson County’s annual 
audit for a three-year term subject to annual approval of the audit contract by the Board.  
This firm has been researched by Staff and it has been determined that they meet the 
qualifications necessary to conduct the County’s annual financial and compliance audits. 
 
    Suggested Motion: 
 
    I move the Board accept the audit services proposal 
    from Martin, Starnes & Associates, CPAs, P.A. to 
    conduct the County’s annual financial and compliance 
    audit for fiscal years 2007, 2008 and 2009 subject to 
    annual approval of the audit contract by the Board.   



Henderson County 

Audit Services Request for Proposals 

Summary of Proposals Received 
 
 
         Year 1     Year 2    Year 3    
CPA Firm:         Cost     Cost      Cost    
 
Martin, Starnes & Associates    $49,500  $51,000  $  52,500 
 
Dixon Hughes PLLC    $77,600  $94,700  $104,200 
 
Gregg & Company, P.A.    $43,000  $44,000  $  45,000 
 
 
 
 
Note: Letters declining to bid due to current commitments and scheduling conflicts were received from 

Carland & Andersen, Inc. in Hendersonville and Crawley, Lee & Company, P.A. in Asheville 






































































